
 

This Notice is a translation of the original; “Kaijijikou no keika Tousya saba heno fusei akusesu ni kannsuru chousakekka 

no gohoukoku” written in Japanese, for convenience purpose only, and in the event of any discrepancy, the original in 

Japanese shall prevail. 
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(Updates to previously disclosed information)  

Report on the Investigation Results Regarding Unauthorized Access to Our Server 

 

NIPPON SHOKUBAI CO., LTD. (the “Company”) hereby announces that we confirmed a part of our group’s servers 

were subject to unauthorized access by a third party as we announced in our previous release dated May 30, 2025, titled 

"Notice Regarding Unauthorized Access to Our Server". We have now completed a thorough investigation conducted by 

external experts as well as our internal team. We hereby report the results of the investigation and the measures we are 

implementing to prevent recurrence. We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience and concern caused to our business 

partners and all other related parties. 

 

1. Investigation Results 

Following the confirmation on May 27, 2025, that unauthorized access had occurred to a part of our group’s servers, we 

conducted a detailed investigation in collaboration with external experts to determine the cause and assess the extent of 

the damage. 

As a result, we identified traces of unauthorized access by a third party to multiple file servers and confirmed the 

possibility that certain personal information may have been leaked externally. Upon identifying this incident, we promptly 

reported it to the Personal Information Protection Commission. 

No unauthorized access was detected in any business systems other than the affected file servers. 

 

[Potentially Affected Individuals and Personal Information] 

 

Affected Individuals Employees of the Company and its 

subsidiaries 

Scope of Personal Information Name, Job Title, Department 

Number of Affected Personal Information 197 individuals 

 

Furthermore, from the time the incident was identified to the present, we have not confirmed any actual leakage of 

personal information related to this matter, nor have we identified any secondary damage resulting from such leakage. 

 

2. Measures to Prevent Recurrence 

Based on the results of the investigation, we have already strengthened our monitoring systems, including the expansion 

of unauthorized access detection sensors. 
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Going forward, we will continue to work with external experts to further enhance our security measures and monitoring 

systems and remain committed to preventing recurrence. 

 

3. Impact on Financial Results 

At present, there is no revision to our earnings forecast as a result of this incident. Should any matters requiring disclosure 

arise in the future, we will promptly make an announcement. 

 

 


